March 19, 2017

Re: Third Street Association support for members — Sharon, John and Laura Dills” 16CUP1061 y
application

To: Board of Zoning Adjustment:

The Third Street Association met on March 15, 2017 and unanimously voted to support three of its
members, Sharon, John and Laura Dills’ with their 16CUP1061 application before the BOZA on Monday,
April 3, 2017. Sharon, John and Laura Dills have formed the Old Louisville Fleur de Lis B&B LLC and have
applicated for a Conditional Use Permit to turn their residence at 1470 S 3 Street into a Bed &
Breakfast.

Sharon, John and Laura Dills have been members on the Third Street Association since 2009. They are
active members representing the Association on the Crime and Safety Committee, Beautification
Committee and with St. James (selection of Artists, set-up, lunches to the Artist, etc.).

Sharon and John Dills live at the residence, 1470 S 3" Street and the Third Street Association wishes
them the best of luck starting their business in Old Louisville.

Sincerely,
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Michael

President of the Third Street Association



